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  Portfolios Across Educational Contexts Sheila Valencia,1997
  Dynamics of an Authoritarian System Mária Csanádi,Márton Gerő,Miklós
Hajdu,Imre Kovách,István János Tóth,Mihály Laki,2022-07-12 This conceptually
synthetic and empirically rich book demonstrates the vulnerability of
democratic settings to authoritarianism and populism. Six scholars from
various professional fields explore here the metamorphosis of a political
party into a centralized authoritarian system. Viktor Orbán and his Fidesz
party needed less than ten years to accomplish this transformation in
Hungary. In 2010, after winning a majority that could make changes in the
constitution – two-thirds of the parliamentary seats, they evolved and
stabilized the system, which produced again the two-thirds majority in 2014
and 2018. The authors reveal how a democratic setting can be used as a device
for political capture. They show how a political entity managed to penetrate
almost all sub-fields of the economy to arrive at institutionalized
corruption, and how the centralized power structure reproduces itself. With
the help of a powerful empirical apparatus—among others analyses of more than
220,000 public tenders, redistributions of state subsidies, and the
interconnectedness of those privileged with the political elite — the authors
detail the functioning of a crony system and the network aspects of political
connections in the rapid enrichment of politically-linked businesses. Their
studies demonstrate the role of political capture in this redistribution and
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how this capture leads to a new social stratification.
  Institutional Entrepreneurship and Policy Change Caner Bakir,Darryl S. L.
Jarvis,2018-02-19 This book is about the role of agents in policy and
institutional change. It draws on cross-country case studies. The focus on
‘agency’ has been an important development, enabling researchers to better
reveal the causal mechanisms generating institutional change (i.e., how
institutional change actually takes place). However, past research has
generally been limited to specific intellectual silos or scholarly domains of
inquiry. Policy scholars, for example, have tended to focus on the various
mechanisms and levels at which agency operates, drawing on institutionalist
perspectives but not always actively contributing to institutionalist theory.
Institutionalist perspectives, by contrast, have tended to operate at macro-
levels of enquiry, embracing the ontological primacy of institutions in
processes of isomorphism but not necessarily contributing to or embracing
policy perspectives that engage in more granular analyses of policy making
processes, implementation, and the instantiation of institutional and policy
change. Despite the obvious complementarities of these two intellectual
traditions, it is surprising how little collaborative work, or indeed cross
fertilization of theory and analytical design has occurred. The core novelty
of this volume is thus its focus on agential actors within institutional
settings and processes of entrepreneurship that facilitate isomorphism and
policy change. The book’s theoretical framework is grounded in variants of
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institutional theory, especially historical, sociological and organisational
institutionalism and policy entrepreneurship literature. The overall
conclusion is that that both institutionalists and public policy scholars
have largely overlooked the importance of complex interactions between
interdependent structures, institutions, and agents in processes of
institutional and policy change.
  The Retreat of Liberal Democracy Gábor Scheiring,2020-08-26 This book is
the product of three years of empirical research, four years in politics, and
a lifetime in a country experiencing three different regimes. Transcending
disciplinary boundaries, it provides a fresh answer to a simple yet profound
question: why has liberal democracy retreated? Scheiring argues that
Hungary’s new hybrid authoritarian regime emerged as a political response to
the tensions of globalisation. He demonstrates how Viktor Orbán’s Fidesz
exploited the rising nationalism among the working-class casualties of
deindustrialisation and the national bourgeoisie to consolidate illiberal
hegemony. As the world faces a new wave of autocratisation, Hungary’s lessons
become relevant across the globe, and this book represents a significant
contribution to understanding challenges to democracy. This work will be
useful to students and researchers across political sociology, political
science, economics and social anthropology, as well democracy advocates.
  Energy Cultures Michael C. LaBelle,2020-11-27 This thought-provoking book
explores the concept of energy cultures as a means of understanding social
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and political relations and how energy injustices are created. Using Eastern
Europe as an example, it examines the radical transition occurring as the
region leaves behind the legacy of the Soviet Union, and the effects of the
resulting power struggle between the energy cultures of Russia and the
European Union.
  Contemporary Housing Struggles Ioana Florea,Agnes Gagyi,Kerstin
Jacobsson,2022 This OA book provides a comparative study of housing
contention in Budapest and Bucharest in 2008-2021. The financialization of
housing and the resulting inequalities, expulsions and social contention are
a central characteristic of today's capitalist crisis. These two East
European cities that fall outside the usual focus of urban movements research
provide an illuminating case of similar structural conditions governed by
different political constellations at the national and local scales. Instead
of searching for unilinear narratives connecting structural tensions to
politicized claims, the book offers an in-depth contextual analysis of
multiple forms of contention, their (often unintentional) interactions, and
their broader political-structural background, including tensions surrounded
by political silence. The authors analyze the two cases and their comparative
lessons through what they propose as a structural field of contention
approach to the multiple, interconnected ways in which structural tensions
become (or not) politicized in today's social movements. The book will appeal
to everyone interested in today's urban tensions and social movements. .
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  OECD Economic Surveys: Hungary 2021 OECD,2021-07-30 The COVID-19 pandemic
interrupted the strong economic growth performance in 2016-19, which entailed
large increases in employment and real incomes, and the lowest unemployment
rate in thirty years. The swift vaccination rollout allows a faster recovery
from the pandemic from mid-2021 onwards.
  New Zealand’s Global Responsibility László Szöllősi-Cira,2022-01-01 New
Zealand often plays leading roles in implementing progressive ideas. This
book investigates what explanatory factors facilitated the country to become
such a relevant normative actor. New Zealand’s case suggests that democratic
institutions, skilled bureaucracy, and ambitious politicians play the crucial
roles to create global influence. The case studies included in this book
develop the argument that small states can better influence international
politics by focusing on domestic issues. In contributing to discourses on New
Zealand’s possible future role, the book is an invaluable resource to
intellectuals, researchers, and students alike.
  Lexicography of Coronavirus-related Neologisms Annette Klosa-
Kückelhaus,Ilan Kernerman,2022-12-19 This volume brings together
contributions by international experts reflecting on Covid19-related
neologisms and their lexicographic processing and representation. The papers
analyze new words, new meanings of existing words, and new multiword units,
where they come from, how they are transmitted (or differ) across languages,
and how their use and meaning are reflected in dictionaries of all sorts.
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Recent trends in as many as ten languages are considered, including general
and specialized language, monolingual as well as bilingual and printed as
well as online dictionaries.
  The Gender Regime of Anti-Liberal Hungary Eva Fodor,2021-11-30 This Open
Access book explains a new type of political order that emerged in Hungary in
2010: a form of authoritarian capitalism with an anti-liberal political and
social agenda. Eva Fodor analyzes an important part of this agenda that
directly targets gender relations through a set of policies, political
practice and discourse—what she calls “carefare.” The book reveals how this
is the anti-liberal response to the crisis-of-care problem and establishes
how a state carefare regime disciplines women into doing an increasing amount
of paid and unpaid work without fair remuneration. Fodor analyzes elements of
this regime in depth and contrasts it to other social policy ideal-types,
demonstrating how carefare is not only a set of policies targeting women, but
an integral element of anti-liberal rule that can be seen emerging globally.
  Nations in Transit 2014 Freedom House,2014-09-24 Since 1995, Freedom
House’s Nations in Transit series has monitored the status of democratic
change from Central Europe to Eurasia, pinpointing the region’s greatest
reform opportunities and challenges for the benefit of policymakers,
researchers, journalists, and democracy advocates alike.
  Energy Union Svein S. Andersen,Andreas Goldthau,Nick Sitter,2016-10-27 This
book contributes to an ongoing debate about the EU as a global actor, the
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organization’s ability to speak with one voice in energy affairs, and the
external dimension of the regulatory state. Investigating whether the Energy
Union amounts to a fundamental shift towards Europe's new 'Liberal
Mercantilism', it gathers high-level contributors from academia and the
policy world to shed light on the changing nature of the EU's use of power in
one of its most crucial policy fields. It argues that the Energy Union
epitomizes a change in the EU’s approach to managing its economic power.
Whilst the EU remains committed to a liberal approach to international
political economy, it seems ready to promote regulation for the purpose of
augmenting its own power at the expense of others, notably Russia. This
edited collection will appeal to political scientists, economists and energy
experts. div
  Twenty-Five Sides of a Post-Communist Mafia State Balint Magyar,Julia
Vasarhelyi,2017-02-28 The twenty-five essays accompany, illustrate and
underpin the conceptual framework elaborated in Post-Communist Mafia State,
published in conjunction with this volume. Leading specialists analyze the
manifestations of the current political regime in Hungary from twenty-five
angles. Topics discussed include the ideology, constitutional issues, social
policy, the judiciary, foreign relations, nationalism, media, memory
politics, corruption, civil society, education, culture and so on. Beyond the
basic features of the economy the domains of taxation, banking system, energy
policies and the agriculture are treated in dedicated studies. The essays are
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based on detailed empirical investigation about conditions in today?s
Hungary. They nevertheless contribute to the exploration of the
characteristic features of post-communist authoritarian regimes, shared by an
increasing number of countries in Europe and Central Asia.ÿ Joint publication
with Noran Libro, Budapestÿ ÿ
  Investment Arbitration in Central and Eastern Europe Csongor Nagy,2019
Central and Eastern Europe (CEE) is the testing ground for investment
arbitration in Europe: the majority of the cases against EU Member States are
proceedings launched against countries from the region. Despite their
relevance, CEE experiences have not been analysed in a comprehensive manner.
This book is the first of its kind to present an extensive collection of case
law on investment arbitration within Europe. Contributors provide contextual
analysis, taking political, economic and regulatory factors in to account, to
create an accessible text for practitioners and scholars alike.
  Power, Energy, and the New Russian Imperialism Anita Orban,2008-09-30
Russia is the world's foremost energy superpower, rivaling Saudi Arabia as
the world's largest oil producer and accounting for a quarter of the world's
exports of natural gas. Russia's energy reserves account for half of the
world's probable oil reserves and a third of the world's proven natural gas
reserves. Whereas military might and nuclear weapons formed the core of
Soviet cold war power, since 1991 the Russian state has viewed its
monopolistic control of Russia's energy resources as the core of its power
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now and for the future. Since 2005, the international news has been filled
with Russia's repeated demonstrations of its readiness to use price, transit
fees, and supply of gas and oil exports as punitive policy instruments
against recalcitrant states that were formerly part of the Soviet Union,
striking in turn the Ukraine, Georgia, Azerbaijan, Armenia, Belarus, and
Lithuania. Orban reveals for the first time in Power, Energy, and the New
Russian Imperialism Russia's readiness to wield the same energy weapon
against her neighbors on the west, all of them former Soviet satellite states
but now EU and NATO member nations: the three Baltic nations and the five
East European nations of Poland, Slovakia, Hungary, the Czech Republic, and
Slovenia. Orban shows how the Kremlin since 1991 has systematically used
Russian energy companies as players in a concerted neo-mercantilist, energy-
based foreign policy designed to further Russia's neo-imperial ambitions
among America's key allies in Central East Europe. Her unprecedented analysis
is key to predicting Russia's strategic response to American negotiations
with Poland and the Czech Republic to host the US missile shield. She also
reveals the economic and diplomatic modus operandi by which Russia will
increasingly apply its energy clout to shape and coerce the foreign policies
of the West European members of the EU, as Russia's contribution to EU gas
consumption increases from a quarter today to three-quarters by 2020. Orban
proves that Russia's neo-mercantilist energy strategy in East Europe is not
at all dependent on the person of Putin, but began under Yeltsin and
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continues under Medvedev, the former chairman of Gazprom.
  Snakes in Myth, Magic, and History Diane Morgan,2008-09-30 The snake is one
of humankind's most powerful and ambiguous symbols: it has at various times
represented immortality and death, male and female, deity and demon, circle
and line, killer and healer, the highest wisdom and the deepest subconscious.
By virtue of its mysterious movement, potent poison, fearful grip, unblinking
gaze and lightning quick strike, the power and image of the snake has wound
its way into every culture. Whether snakes are worshipped as gods, feared as
devils, or handled in religious ceremonies to test faith, snakes have played
a critical role in the human heritage. This book explores the cult of the
snake in world history, religion, and folklore. Fascination with snakes has
been around since the dawn of time. Even today, images of snakes attract
attention, fear, disgust, or admiration. Morgan examines that obsession with
this mysterious creature, covering in vivid details such topics as mythical
snakes like the Plumed Serpent, serpent iconography, tall tales, as well as
the psychological symbolism that has attached itself to snakes. Cultures as
diverse as pre-Columbian America, India, Egypt, China, sub-Saharan Africa,
Celtic Europe, and the United States have all accorded the serpent a special
place in their culture—apparently regardless of whether or not real snakes
play an important part in the life of the people. Here, the mysterious nature
of the snake unfolds, enchanting readers with a colorful and lively
discussion of its place in our history, stories, religions, and cultures.
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  Under Siege Scott N. Romaniuk,2022-02-07 This book critically examines the
effects of the Hungarian government’s counterterrorism and security policies
and practices on the operational capacities of civil society organizations.
It argues that the government’s security regime has significantly altered the
autonomous space of organizations and severely strained state-society
relations.
  Divisive integration. The triumph of failed ideas in Europe — revisited
Steffen Lehndorff,2014-04-01 This book is a follow-up to the ETUI 2012 volume
'The triumph of failed ideas'. The focus of the book is the weight attributed
to the different economic and social development paths in ten individual EU
countries, and their interaction with the austerity regime established at EU
level which in fact is deepening the crisis rather than paving ways out of
it. The most dangerous implication of this policy approach is, according to
this study, that it is driving countries apart - misleadingly in the name of
'Europe', hence the title of the book 'divisive integration'. The main
message of the book is that a gradual recovery is possible only if there is a
change of course in individual countries that then triggers reactions in the
policies of other countries and perturbations at the EU level. However, these
changes in individual countries is no longer feasible without a green light
or at least toleration from the level of the European institutions.
  Ethical Failures of the COVID-19 Pandemic Response Péter Marton,2022-12-08
This book draws attention to the non-biological—political, economic, societal
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and cultural—variables shaping both the emergence and persistence of the
COVID-19 pandemic and the global response to it, with a particular focus on
political decisionmakers’ role in the domestic and international politics
surrounding the process of the pandemic. The book identifies the strategic
and underlying ethical failures of decision making, using a process-tracing
approach to reconstruct considerations, decisions and actions by key
leaders—interested in thus weaving a global narrative of the response. The
author highlights key speech acts, and interprets the causal implications
embedded in a chronological and contextualised appraisal of events,
statements and public health measures. The book further discusses the
normative ethics of pandemic response, and presents lessons drawn from the
present experience. It also offers a normative analysis taking into
consideration pre-pandemic guidelines for response, including in the
literature of public health ethics and pandemic preparedness plans.
  Financial Risk Management for Cryptocurrencies Eline Van der Auwera,Wim
Schoutens,Marco Petracco Giudici,Lucia Alessi,2020-09-20 This book explores
the emerging field of risk management and risk analysis of cryptocurrencies,
an area that has been generating considerable research. It begins by
providing an introduction to digital finance and the concept of
cryptocurrencies and blockchain technologies. It then describes in detail the
intrinsic risks involved in cryptocurrencies, an area that, to date, has not
been fully documented or investigated. Lastly, it discusses the various types
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of risk, with a focus on design, operational, market and quantitative risks.
Providing insights into the analysis and management of cryptocurrencies, and
serving as a starting point for a more in-depth risk analysis, this book will
appeal to professionals and researchers interested in familiarizing
themselves with the risks in cryptocurrencies, including academics, portfolio
managers, risk-managers, quants, financial professionals, regulators,
economists, asset managers and traders.
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